

REFEREE COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

Agenda Item	Notes	Action
1 Attendance & Apologies	<p>Attendance: Dani Francis – Chairperson (DF), Sam Delany (SD), Renae Harvey (RH), Greg Hunt (GH), Robyn Kuhl - VWA BOM representative (RK)</p> <p>The meeting welcomed Rebecca Walter (RW) from Volleyball Australia to the meeting.</p> <p>Apologies: Aaron Bailey (AB), Stue Carr (SC), Derek Scales (DS),</p> <p>It was noted that Cecily Clay (CC) VWA Executive Officer had now left the employment of VWA and thus RK would be providing the meeting notes for this meeting.</p>	
2 Approval of previous meeting notes	The notes from the previous meeting on the 29 January, 2018 were approved.	
3 Business Arising from previous meeting		
3.1 VWA Indoor Committee Feedback	RK provided feedback from the VWACC meeting and also the VWA Board meeting. RK noted that the selection of the MVP would be raised at the end of the 2018 WAVL season. The meeting asked that the VWACC provide the pro's / con's and rationale as to why they wish to make changes to this procedure.	RK to request the VWACC to provide additional information in regards to their request.
3.2 Update – Regional Accessible Education	<p>The meeting noted the following updates;</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • North West (Karratha) – DF ran a Level 2 Referee Course with 14 attendees. • Kalgoorlie – SC ran a Level 2 Referee Course with 10 attendees. 	
3.3 Update – Commonwealth Games	SD provided an update to the meeting in regards to his experience at the recent Commonwealth Games. VWACC congratulated SD, DS and Brendan Buckley on their	

	<p>– 2021</p>	<p>Referee Courses. RW outlined that this continued to be a ‘work in progress’ with the release of the Level 2 course currently being planned for August 2018. RW outlined that this included the requirements for Assessor / Mentor training and also opportunities to be involved with the VARC Working Groups. It was agreed that these items should be discussed further at the next Committee meeting pending availability of this information.</p> <p>It was noted that agenda items 5.1 and 5.2 would also be considered in the Committee’s ongoing discussions regarding the 2018 – 2021 VWA Strategic Plan.</p>	
<p>5</p>	<p>General Business</p> <p>5.1 Roadmap for Beach Volleyball Referees</p> <p>5.2 WAVL Referee Assessors</p> <p>5.3 The Referee Pathway – the Level 2 Referee Course</p> <p>5.4 VARC Sub Committees</p>	<p>The meeting noted the documented as tabled by SD. The Committee noted their support of this project. RW also indicated that it was possible to provide some financial support to assist with this initiative.</p> <p>The meeting discussed the selection procedures for WAVL Referee Assessors. RW noted that VA are still in the process of providing information in relation to Referee Assessment. To this end it was agreed that the Committee would await further information from VA prior to creating and implementing a criteria for being a Referee Assessor. RK noted that to this end the current list of WAVL Referee Assessors would remain for the 2018 season and would then be reviewed prior to the commencement of the 2019 WAVL season.</p> <p>RW requested that DF provide her with a copy of the information / course outline as to what she delivers in this course. RW also noted that the theory content for this course would be available by August 2018.</p> <p>RK noted that DF would be delivering a course on Saturday 2nd June.</p> <p>The meeting noted that DF had been invited to be a member of the VARC Technical sub-committee (Chairperson - Michael Fitzpatrick) and DS had been invited to be a member of the VARC Pathways sub-committee (Chairperson – George Chalhoub).</p>	<p>RW to provide additional information in regards to possible financial support.</p> <p>RW to provide information in regards to Referee Assessment.</p> <p>DF to provide RW with her Level 2 course outline.</p>

	5.5 Review of the WAVL Chief Referee Job Description	<p>DF noted that herself and DS would be reviewing this Job Description. RK requested that this be provided to the WAVL Technical Committee prior to the circulation of the document.</p> <p>DF also queried as to whether a Chief Referee would be provided at the Cockburn venue. RK noted that for 2018 this would not be possible due to financial constraints.</p>	DF and DS to review the WAVL Chief Referee Job Description.
6	2018 Planning	<p>RK noted that the 30 June Level 2 Referee Course would need to be cancelled as there is no-one available to present the course.</p> <p>As previously noted the next course would now be the 2 June, 2018 at the Maylands Bowling Club. DF would be presenting this course.</p> <p>RK noted that in the absence of Cecily in the short term any questions or queries should be initially directed to Jacqueline Hunt. RK further noted that it was the intention of VWA to replace this position as soon as possible.</p> <p>The VWA Referee Committee thanked CC for all her work and commitment and wished her all the very best in her new role at Swimming WA.</p>	
7	Date of next Meeting	<p>20 August, 2018</p> <p>RK noted that she would be an apology for this meeting as she was on annual leave.</p>	